
As we prepare for the 

upcoming clustering of 

Holy Cross and Canadian 

Martyrs parishes, let us 

come together in a spirit 

of faith and unity. This 

transition marks a new 

chapter for our 

communities, one that 

will require collaboration, understanding, and an open 

mind from us all. 

 

We especially lift up in prayer Father Fred, who has been 

entrusted with the important role of pastor for both 

parishes. May God bless him with strength, wisdom, and 

good health as he leads us through this endeavor. Let us 

also pray for one another, that we may embrace this 

change with kindness, patience, and cooperation, working 

together to build a stronger, united faith community. 

 

May the Holy Spirit guide and inspire us in this journey, 

and may we always remember that through trust in God, 

all things are possible. 
 


